
  Public Calendar
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2

7th grade - College
Devo
Time: 4:00 pm - 7th
grade - College Devo
at the church building.
See Will Gott for
details.

3

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

4 5 6

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

7 8 9

10

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

High School/College
Graduate
Recognition
Our graduating high
school seniors will be
recognized
immediately following
morning worship
service. We have 6
graduates this year.

Sun PM Worship
Service

11 12

39ers Breakfast
Time: 8:30 - 39ers
Breakfast at Teresa's
Restaurant

13

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

14 15 16

7th grade - College
Devo
Youth devo 7th-
College will be in
Radcliff, KY with W.
Tom Hall at 12 Hours
of Jesus. We will
leave the building at
3:30pm and return
around 7:30pm. Bring
money to eat! RSVP
so we can know how
many drivers we'll
need.

17

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Spring Gospel
Meeting
Spring Gospel
Meeting with Keith
Parker from
Hendersonville, TN.
Sunday at 9:30 AM,
10:30 AM, and 1:00
PM with a potluck

18

Spring Gospel
Meeting
Spring Gospel
Meeting with Keith
Parker from
Hendersonville, TN.
Sunday at 9:30 AM,
10:30 AM, and 1:00
PM with a potluck
lunch served after the
morning services.
Weeknight services
will be Monday
through Wednesday
at 7:00 PM

19

Spring Gospel
Meeting
Spring Gospel
Meeting with Keith
Parker from
Hendersonville, TN.
Sunday at 9:30 AM,
10:30 AM, and 1:00
PM with a potluck
lunch served after the
morning services.
Weeknight services
will be Monday
through Wednesday
at 7:00 PM

20

Spring Gospel
Meeting
Spring Gospel
Meeting with Keith
Parker from
Hendersonville, TN.
Sunday at 9:30 AM,
10:30 AM, and 1:00
PM with a potluck
lunch served after the
morning services.
Weeknight services
will be Monday
through Wednesday
at 7:00 PM

21 22 23

Remembering Our
Veterans Good
Samaritan Proj.
Time: 8:30am. Good
Samaritan project with
Andy Wagoner. We
will place American
flags on military
graves at the Mt.
Pleasant cemetery at
8:30 AM. Please
come to the parking
lot of the old Mt.
Pleasant church
building. Everyone is
welcome to attend.
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lunch served after the
morning services.
Weeknight services
will be Monday
through Wednesday
at 7:00 PM

Sun PM Worship
Service

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm FCA Good Ole Days

11:00am - 3:00pm
Mark your calendars
and step back in time:
May 23 from 11:00
a.m. - 3:00 p.m. Shop
at the: General Store,
Ice-Cream Parlor and
Candy Shop, or
purchase BBQ
lunch/dinner from The
Smokehouse. FCA
would like you to
donate old items such
as: old buckets,
crates, dishes, pans,
crocks, tools, quilts,
jars, furniture,
luggage, trunks,
baskets, wagon
wheels, milk cans,
wash tubs...if it is
rusty, dusty and old,
they want it! Drop all
items off at FCA on
Three Springs Road
or contact Melissa
Young, Tina Hall, or
Tammy Miller.

24

Elders and Deacons
Meeting
5:00am - 6:00am
Elders and Deacons
meeting at 5:00 PM in
the conference
room/library.

Sun AM Bible Study

4th Sunday Singing
4th Sunday Singing.
No fellowship meal
because of the meal
during our gospel
meeting.

Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

25 26 27

Mission Trip to
Nevis - Crusade for
Christ
Mission trip to Nevis.
Please pray for the
Crusade for Christ.
Tom Hall and Hannah
Wagoner will be part
of the mission trip
team.

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

28

Mission Trip to
Nevis - Crusade for
Christ
Mission trip to Nevis.
Please pray for the
Crusade for Christ.
Tom Hall and Hannah
Wagoner will be part
of the mission trip
team.

29

Mission Trip to
Nevis - Crusade for
Christ
Mission trip to Nevis.
Please pray for the
Crusade for Christ.
Tom Hall and Hannah
Wagoner will be part
of the mission trip
team.

30

Mission Trip to
Nevis - Crusade for
Christ
Mission trip to Nevis.
Please pray for the
Crusade for Christ.
Tom Hall and Hannah
Wagoner will be part
of the mission trip
team.

31

Mission Trip to
Nevis - Crusade for
Christ
Mission trip to Nevis.
Please pray for the
Crusade for Christ.
Tom Hall and Hannah
Wagoner will be part
of the mission trip
team.

Sun AM Bible Study
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Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

Category Key
4th & 5th Sunday Services

Anniversaries

Area Events

Birthdays

Gospel Meetings

Lads-to-Leaders/Leaderettes

Meetings

Special Events

Worship Assemblies

Youth
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